
 

 

 

 

 

To 

Richard Brown, Executive Director, Development & Regeneration Services 

Glasgow City Council, 231 George St, Glasgow G1 1RX 

 

Dear Sir 

We object to the proposal Reference No.12/01209/DC  relating to 

Nithsdale Lodge 620 Shields Rd on the grounds that  

 

1) It would be detrimental to a Grade B listed building, within the 

Pollokshields Conservation area. ( This is the most important point ) 

2)  The owners of this building are continually trying to put more and 

larger antennas on this building, and obviously won’t be satisfied until the 

tower looks like a telecommunications mast. 

3) They have shown by their past actions that they cannot be trusted to 

install what is specified by the council. 

4) They are only interested in making money from this fine building and 

are not interested in the maintenance, as can be seen from the tree which 

has grown from the tower for many years. 

5) To even put forward a proposal to install a transmission disc means the 

owners have no idea of the historic and architectural significance of this 

building. 

I trust you will bear these points in mind when you are considering this 

application. 

Many thanks 

 

 

 


